
 

 

Pelican News 
20 January 2023 

We started the week on ‘Blue Monday’ and then slipped, slid, and skidded through the rest of the 

week but have arrived at Friday in good spirits...phew!  One of the many joys of working with little 

humans is that they do not allow you to be ‘blue’ but do allow you to see the awe and wonder of ice 

through their eyes and learn again to appreciate the beauty of a frozen spider’s web or the excitement 

of discovering a frozen puddle.  There has also been plenty of excitement as this term’s hobby 

programme got underway this week.  These extra-curricular activities provide opportunity for children 

to take part in things they know they enjoy as well as try out things they may not have experienced 

before.  However, I think one of the loveliest things about them is the mixed age groupings which the 

children really seem to enjoy too, and which bring so many benefits to their development as it allows 

the children to learn from each other.  I have seen Year 2 children act as wonderful role-models and 

help some of the younger children to complete activities which in turn has enabled the Year 2 children 

to develop their skills of leadership (and patience!) 

I am sure you will join me in extending our best wishes of love and luck to Miss Knight as she leaves 

us today to begin her maternity leave.  We are very much looking forward to receiving the ‘news’ in a 

week or two of the new addition to her family. 

Nursery 2 

Please could you recycle any cardboard boxes with us for out ‘junk modelling’ area.  Thank you. 

Reception 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our Reception class assembly next Tuesday (24 

January) at 3pm in the Arts Centre. 

Lunch Menu 

Week 3 

A reminder there will be NO TT CLUB next Friday 27 January 

Merits and Achievements 

Congratulations to the following children who have ‘Reached for the Stars’ and achieved: 

Bronze Award: Belle, Branok, Humphrey, Otto and Wilfie 

Gold Award: Amelia, Arthur, Rufus 

 

 

 



Reception K: Harry and Olivia 

Reception H: Leo and Lettie 

Year 1G: Hugo S, Walter and Wilfie 

Year 2K: Rufus and Thea 

Year 2H: Albert and Luther 

Pre-Prep Ambassador: Cooper 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 

Claire Luckhurst 

 

 

Pelican Gallery 

 

 

   



  

  

 

   

 

  

 

   

  

  



 

  



 

  

  

   



  

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  



 


